
                               2020 PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

Fairway Hills Senior Golfers:

Happy New Year and New Decade of 2020.  We had a rare experience 
last year in that we did not miss one outing because of rain.  The bridges 
were rebuilt and caused little or no issues for our season.  The course was 
in the best condition I can remember in the last eight years I have played 
Fairway Hills.  

Our golf banquet was a wonderful success with sixty-nine members and 
guests attending.  Thanks to Ron Briggs, Dave Hand, Mike Gore, Earl 
Gentry and Denny Walsh for making this event happen.  We had many 
prize winners and I believe nearly everyone ended up with something.  
Kelsey’s was very enjoyable as a venue with delicious food, great service 
and an easy location to access.

We are planning to have our opening membership meeting on March 31, 
2020, starting at 9:30 AM.  We will meet in the First Tee room at Fairway 
Hills with coffee and donuts available before the meeting.  The leadership 
team will provide information about the league and coming events that 
take place starting April 7th through October 27, 2020.  We will be 
increasing our dues this year to $60.  We need this increase because 
there was a short fall in our budget last year and members of the 
leadership team had to cover this short fall.  This will be the first increase 
in dues in several years.  We will also be looking for members to take over 
leadership positions next year.  Don’t forget that this league runs well 
because of volunteers and we will need more active participation this year 
for things to run smoothly.  We are always looking for new members and I 
encourage each of you to invite friends to come out and join us.

We want to continue our popular and well-attended monthly lunches again 
this year.  We encourage all members past and present to attend and 
enjoy food and fellowship.  Be sure to watch the fhsga.net website for all 
the news and schedules for upcoming events and to schedule your 
participation.  The new 2020 Membership Application is now posted on 
line.

Our leadership team this year:  Larry Green-President, Vice President-Ron 
Briggs, Treasurer-Mike Gore, Secretary-Bob Cochran, Software and 
Website Manager-Howard Mindek, Play scheduling and handicap 
manager-Dave Hand, Social Director Denny Walsh and our MISGA 
Representative Earl Gentry.  Several of these positions will need to be 
filled next year so please let me know if you would like to volunteer to fill 
one of these positions.

Larry Green – FHSGA President


